
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concern regarding a recurring disturbance caused by the car 

alarm of your vehicle, which is parked near my residence at [specific location if known]. The 

frequent activation of the alarm typically occurs during the late evening hours and has been a 

significant source of noise pollution, disrupting my peace and sleep. 

Despite my efforts to tolerate this situation, the noise has become increasingly disruptive, 

affecting my daily life and well-being. I understand that car alarms are designed for security; 

however, the frequency and duration of this noise issue have crossed the line into a disturbance 

that I can no longer ignore. 

I kindly ask for your cooperation in addressing this situation, either by ensuring the alarm is 

properly maintained or by parking the vehicle in a location where it does not disrupt the peace of 

the neighborhood. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope to resolve this situation amicably. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


